
We have partnered with EPA’s  
Get the Lead Out Initiative!

As part of our commitment to health and safety, we are initiating field 
verification checks to complete a federally required water service line 
inventory. The process is quick and easy!

Exciting Community News: 

Questions? Contact the Elmer Borough Water Department  
at 856-358-4010, ext. 110.

To learn more about EPA’s GLO Initiative visit:  
www.epa.gov/water-infrastructure/get-lead-out-initiative
 


